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Autumn Meeting Agenda 
 

 
 

LED Lighting 
Bill Welch C.Dir FIOD, CEO Lumenlinks Ltd 

 
Bill will be presenting on the topic of LED Lighting, covering compliance and the pitfalls of choosing 

the wrong LED and indeed the company’s which you purchase from.  
 

Bill Welch has been in the lighting industry for over 30 years, of which 18 years were as a Company 
Director within major corporate and family business environments. Working within the lighting and 

electrical industries spanning national maintenance: PFI: installation contracting: design: 
manufacture: international sourcing: distribution of lighting products both in UK and international 

markets. He has worked across many sectors including Retail: Transport: Electrical Wholesaling: FM: 
Electrical Contracting: Government: National Chartered Associations. 

 
He qualified as Chartered Director in 2010 and is a Fellow of the Institute of Directors, he works 

closely with the LIA / NIC EIC and many other industry associations  
 

 Four years ago he decided that lighting maintenance was going to dramatically decline with the 
introduction of LED. He is currently Chairman of Microcold Ltd, CEO of Lumenlinks Ltd, Non Exec 

Director of Wheelsure Holdings PLC & Luminous innovations & PyroPanel TM. In all these positions 
he is bringing new and ground breaking LED Lighting products to market designing and sourcing 

worldwide.  For further information view Bill’s website  
 

Fire Safety Design for Schools – Building Bulletin (BB) 100 Revised 
Paul Munns, BSc, CEng, CIBSE and MIFE, Principal Fire Consultant, Atkins 

 
Following on from his highly popular presentation at the Study Day, Paul will be giving an update on 

BB100, setting out the changes made.  
 

Published in 2007, BB 100 advised on how to design school buildings so that they satisfied Building 
Regulations Part B, “Fire Safety”. It needed revising for a number of reasons, but particularly 

because some of its content was out of date, it needed simplifying and it was far too long. These 
changes had to be made without diminishing or compromising the overriding importance of 

ensuring the safety of pupils, staff and visitors if a fire does occur in a school. 
 

 A new version has been produced which achieves those aims and is half the length of the original. 
Paul sets out in detail the main technical changes that have been made. 

 
Paul is an Associate Director and principal fire consultant leading the fire engineering team within 
Atkins Infrastructure division.  He is responsible for leading a team of 11 fire engineers that deliver 
fire safety strategies on projects ranging from New Nuclear Build, numerous rail projects, including 

Crossrail and many education buildings, as well as commercial developments.  The team also 
provides fire safety consultancy advice large international infrastructure projects and the team have 

strong experience in applying international fire codes and best practice. 

 

http://the-counting-house.com/find-us/
https://uk.linkedin.com/pub/bill-welch-c-dir-fiod/1/430/752
http://www.lumenlinks.com/
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PROGRAMME AND AGENDA 
 

Meeting chairman for the day tbc 
 

10.15 am Tea/Coffee 

10.45 am Meeting start, with brief overview of the day.  

10.50 am Information from the Management Board 

 Study Day 2017 

 Awards 

 Head of Profession - Engineering 

11.00 am Presentation from Bill Welch, LED Lighting 

12.00 am Presentation from Paul Munns, BB100. 

1.00 pm Technical Matters 

1.20 pm AOB 

1.25 pm DONM and Future Topics 

 Tuesday 6th December, London on the topic of BIM 

1.30 pm Lunch 

 
 

This event includes for all refreshments and lunch for each delegate. This is included in the 
membership fee for full and corporate SPACES members; for individual, retired, and honorary 
SPACES members, and FPS Societies and ACA members there is a delegate fee of £15 (inc. VAT) 
covering lunch and for non-members of SPACES the delegate fee is £30 (inc. VAT). This will be 
payable on the day and a receipt will be sent if required. (Cheques made payable to SPACES ltd). 
 
If you would like to attend this event or send your apologies please go to the SPACES website and 
complete the form. For any other issues, please email Fiona Fanning, SPACES Manager, alternatively 
telephone 01344 206299 or on the day mobile 07730 267460. 

http://the-counting-house.com/find-us/
http://the-counting-house.com/find-us/
http://thespaces.org.uk/event/engineers-technical-group-meeting-london/
http://thespaces.org.uk/contact-us/

